
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nu-Ray Metal Products, Inc. 

1234 37th St NW 

Auburn, WA 98001 

 

 

2/14/2025 

 

 

Subject: Upcoming Price Adjustment Effective March 31st 

 

Dear Valued Partner, 

 

We truly appreciate your continued support and trust in Nu-Ray Metals as your metal roofing 

manufacturer. Our commitment to providing high-quality products and reliable service remains 

our top priority. 

 

Due to recent tariffs and pending supply challenges, we must implement a necessary price 

adjustment. Effective Monday, March 31st, pricing will be updated as follows: 

 

 

-  5% increase on Metal Roofing and Siding packages and trims 

 

- 10% increase on NRM Building Products  

 

 

We understand the impact pricing changes can have on your business, and we want to ensure 

you have the opportunity to purchase at current pricing. Orders placed on or before March 24th 

will be honored at the current pricing and shipped at our standard lead times. 

 

We greatly appreciate your understanding and support as we navigate these industry-wide 

challenges. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out to your 

territory managers for clarification.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jared Harman 

General Manager 

 

 


